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November 14, 2018 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

 

Mr. Daniel P. Wolf 

Executive Secretary 

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 

121 7
th

 Place East, Suite 350 

St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-2147 

 

RE: Petition for Change in Contract Demand Entitlement 

 Docket No. G022/M-18-232 

 

Dear Mr. Wolf: 

 

In its Petition for Change in Contract Demand Entitlement for 2018-2019 Heating Season filed in 

this docket, Greater Minnesota Gas, Inc. (“GMG”) indicated that if any adjustment was needed 

to its demand request, it would take appropriate action to request permission for the same as the 

heating season approached.   

 

In its Petition, GMG projected serving 8,345 firm customers during the 2018-2019 heating 

season; and, it requested approval of a 7.6% reserve margin in the event customer growth 

exceeded expectations or use per customer deviated from expectations.  GMG now expects that 

its customer count will be 1% to 2% above its original projection; however, GMG believes that 

its originally requested reserve margin adequately addresses the difference.  Hence, GMG does 

not plan to amend its Petition at this time. 

 

All individuals identified on the attached service list have been electronically served with a copy 

of this letter.  Thank you for your assistance. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you 

have any questions or concerns or if you require additional information. My direct dial number is  

(507) 665-8657 and my email address is kanderson@greatermngas.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

GREATER MINNESOTA GAS, INC. 

/s/ 

Kristine A. Anderson 

Corporate Attorney 

 

cc: Service List 


